
NOTICE OF DISPOSAL RATE CHANGES 
 

Brown’s Island Demoli�on Landfill 
 

Star�ng October 1st, 2023, the per cubic yard rate for disposing 
of material in the construc�on and demoli�on landfill is 
increasing from $13.00 per cubic yard to $20.00 per cubic yard. 
 
Marion County will also begin accep�ng yard debris from the 
public at the Brown’s Island Compost Facility on October 1st, 
2023.   

• There will be a minimum fee of $15.00 for up to 2 cubic 

yards of yard debris brought in.   

• Each addi�onal cubic yard more than the minimum will be 

charged $10.00 per cubic yard (example: A four cubic yard 

load would be charged the minimum $15.00 plus two 

addi�onal cubic yards at $10.00 each, for a total of 

$35.00).   

• Only yard debris will be accepted (grass clippings, leaves, 

branches, vegeta�ve material).  Lumber, rocks, sod, and 

dirt will not be accepted. 

 
 



 

NOTICE OF DISPOSAL RATE CHANGES 
 

North Marion and Salem-Keizer Transfer Sta�ons 
 

Star�ng October 1st, 2023, there will be increases to some of 
the disposal rates at this site: 

• Small �res (less than 20” rim diameter) off the rim will be 

$5.00 per �re to dispose of. 

• Small �res (less than 20” rim diameter) on the rim will be 

$10.00 per �re to dispose of. 

• Appliances with refrigerants (refrigerators, freezers, air 

condi�oners, dehumidifiers, etc) will be $25.00 per item to 

dispose of. 


